
United Women in Faith 

UWF 

 

 
The new organization “United Women in Faith” purpose 

shall be to serve others, in both local and global ministries 

of the church. 

They will meet every other month, beginning January 

2024. A covered dish or light lunch will follow the Sunday 

worship service and the meeting to begin after food and 

fellowship. All are welcome. 

Please contact the church office for more information at 

361-275-5272. 


